COPY
11LOYD BREGISTER OF BHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

Your ref. SJL/- 6th Pebruary, 1961.

Dear Sirs,

Steamer "ELENI"

1 acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the
26th January and, in reply, am pleased to say thai the
Committee will be agreeable to the overdue Special
Survey being deferred until the vessel is released from
her present time charter on the understanding that this
inepection will be taken in hand early in April, 1961.

T would take this opportunity to remind you of my
letter of the 25th March, 1960, giving particulars of a
number of machinery parts requiring inspection for
postponement of the Special ‘urvey. The majority of
those items has still not been reported ag having been
seen and, as they were last examined well over four
years ago, you will appreciate they must receive atten-
tion without fail when the vessel next comes under
survey.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
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